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Thursday, June 22, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

Y6 trip - Greenwich Junior Citizen Event at Thamesmead Sporting Club  

On Monday 26th June 2023, Justice class will be visiting Thamesmead Sporting Club to participate in the Greenwich 
Junior Citizenship Event.  
 
The Junior Citizen Scheme, started in Greenwich over 30 years ago and now runs in most London Boroughs, due to 
the importance of the messages given.  
 
Junior Citizen is a safety education event for year 6 pupils, helping them prepare for Secondary School transition and 
the new responsibilities they have as independent travellers and at home. By providing and reminding them of 
important safety information, knowledge and skills.  
On the day they will visit mini workshops covering topics such as: 

 Road Safety 

 Personal Safety 

 Fire Safety 

 First Aid 

 Tube and Bus Safety 

 Dog Safety 

We will leave school at 12:30pm. We will be walking and as the event finishes at 3pm, we will aim to be back in school 
for 3.15pm for normal end of day and clubs. Children are expected to be in their school uniform. Lunch will be eaten 
in school as usual.  

We would like to have up to three parents go on this trip with us. Please do speak to me at the door if you are available, 
or contact the school office to let us know you are available. 

Kind regards 

 

 

Ms Spinks     Mr Harris 

Year 6 Class Teacher    Headteacher 

mailto:admin@bjr.greenwich.sch.uk

